
 

 

Tuesday, 20 September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 13 Parents Information Evening Online Event 

I would like to invite you to our Year 13 Parents Information Evening Online Event which is 

taking place this Thursday (22nd September), starting at 7:30pm.  The presentation will 

cover they key information needed for year 13 and there will be an opportunity for you to 

ask questions through the online Q&A system.  

To join the online event, you will need to follow the link below: 

https://tinyurl.com/YR13InformationEvening 

The event will be recorded and made available through the Sixth Form youtube channel 

shortly after the evening.  

If you have any questions, please contact me on the above number or by email: 

dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

Kind Regards, 

 

  

David Constable 

Head of Sixth Form 

 


